
FOI Request from Scottish 
Parliament  

Cost £ Comments 

      

Request: Agency staff      

1. Please advise the total 
spend on recruitment 
agencies in the 2022-2023 
financial year?  

494,497 Costs paid to agencies to supply temporary staff 

Please breakdown both spend 
on the agency that finds 
candidates for job vacancies 
and agencies that supply 
temporary staff ? 

N/A Only use agencies that supply temporary staff 

2. Please advise what the 
temporary agency spend for 
admin, call centre, data 
processing and clerical roles 
in the 2022-2023 financial 
year?  

27,279 Admin and clerical roles only. 

3. Please advise what the 
temporary agency spend for 
roles such as warehouse, 
catering and cleaners in the 
2022-2023 financial year? 

Nil Do not have agency spend for these roles. 

4. Please advise what the 
permanent agency spend has 
been in the 2022-2023 
financial year? 

Nil Do not use agencies for permanent recruitment, carried out in house. 

 


